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GROWTH MINDSET 

A positive mindset can make a big difference to how we approach things.  

“Be the change you want to see in this world.” 

 

 

CYMRAEG CAMPUS 

Each week we will provide you with some Welsh phrases/word to try/learn 

with your family or within the community. Mwynhewch! 

Ble  rydych chi wedi bod? / Where have you been? 

 

 

NURSERY ADMISSION 

Nursery applications for September 2025 admissions are open through 

Denbighshire County Council website.  

The closing date for Nursery applications is 17th February 2025. 

 

 

HEADLICE 

Please remember to check your children’s hair and all members of the family 

for head lice on a regularly basis and treat if live lice are found, which also 

means treating the following week too.  

Continue to check for head lice on a regular, weekly basis –  

ONCE A WEEK, TAKE A PEEK   www.onceaweektakeapeek.com 

 

 

GIFT GIVING 

With the end of term fast approaching we would like to point out that children 

are not expected to give a present for the staff for Christmas. The costs of 

living have risen significantly. 

Gifts to staff have never been expected or required, you choose to do what is 

right for your family. 
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MEDICATION 

As your aware we are willing to administer medication in school if the 

medication consent form has been completed first. All medication must also 

be given to a member of staff. No child should keep medication in their bag 

and they should only take the medication with a member of staff. If you 

require a consent form, please contact the school office or you can download 

and print a copy off our school website. 

 

 

 

FAMILY BINGO  

On Monday every family will receive a bingo card with family activities for 

you to complete. If you complete at least 8 of the activities before 16th 

December you will be entered into a draw to win a family hamper of games 

and goodies! There is no charge to enter. We would love to see photos of the 

activities you do, please email them to school carrog@denbighshire,gov.uk 

 

 

 

COSTUMES 

Can the costumes for the Christmas concert please be brought to school by 

Friday 6th December? We will have a dress rehearsal on Monday 9th 

December. 

 

 

 

FAMILY LINK WORKER 

Our family link worker is Teleri Richards, she is available to support those 

children/families in the early years and pre-school. She can provide individual 

guidance, help with managing difficult behaviour or toileting issues, support to 

parents and children during difficult times e.g. divorce, illness, bereavement, 

help with form filling and sharing information on ways you can help your 

children learn and develop early reading, writing and number skills through 

play. She can be contacted on 07917587405 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

EVENTS FOR W/B: 2nd December 2024 

 

 

Mon 2nd  
 

Don’t forget if you want to use the breakfast club for 

next week, you must register through the online form 

available on our Facebook page from today and pay 

through your Parent Pay account. The breakfast 

club opens at 8.15am.  

 

 

Tue 3rd  
 

 

AM: Guitar lessons with Aled Williams 

 

 

 

Wed 4th  
 

PM: Voice lessons with Sian Williams  

 

PM: PE lesson - Dosbarth Berwyn & Dyfrdwy  

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school 

Jumper.  

 

Thur 5th  

 
 

AM: Drum lessons with Ben Neal  

 

 

Fri 6th  Don’t forget the breakfast club online registration & 

ability to pay on Parent Pay for the next week will 

close at mid-day today. 

 

AM: Piano lesson with Emma Johnson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

FOR WEEK BEGINNING: 2nd December 2024 

 

If you have any dietary requirements; please don’t hesitate to contact our 

school cook Auntie Catrin 

 

School packed lunches or filled jacket potato can also be provided instead of a 

hot meal.  

 

Don’t forget all pupils are now entitled to a FREE lunch. 

 

Monday 

 

 

Pork Meatball in a Homemade Tomato Sauce 

Pasta 

Garlic Bread 

Ice Cream Pot 

 

Tuesday Savoury Mince Beef 

Sauté Potatoes with Cheddar Cheese 

Country Style Vegetables 

Chocolate Rice Krispy Bar 

 

Wednesday Fish Cake 

Creamed Potatoes 

Beans 

Steamed Apple Sponge with Custard 

 

Thursday Roast Turkey, Stuffing & Gravy 

Roast Potatoes 

Fresh Carrots & Peas 

Fruit Jelly 

Friday 

 

Battered Chicken Fillet 

Chips 

Mixed Salad 

Granola Bar 

 

The menu may occasionally be subject to slight change dependant on food 

deliveries. 


